
 
 
 
 
 
 
May 26, 2005 
Electronic Bulletin No. 668 
Re: Service Schedule Change – CDY to Southeast 
 
 
 
 
Dear Valued Customer: 
 
Effective immediately, the UPRR will decrease the frequency of their service in the 
City of Industry CA to Southeast trains.  The UPRR train (symbol KCIAT) will 
decrease from the current published schedule of 6 days per week down to 4 days per 
week.   
 
The following trains will now operate from City of Industry to the Southeast: 
 
CIAL31-  Monday cutoff  / Tuesday morning depart 
CIAL51-  Wednesday cutoff / Thursday morning depart 
CIAL61-  Thursday cutoff / Friday morning depart 
CIAL71-  Friday cutoff  / Saturday morning depart 
 
The following trains will NOT operate any longer: 
 
CIAL21-  Sunday cutoff  / Monday depart 
CIAL41-  Tuesday cutoff / Wednesday depart 
 
 
This is an attempt to improve service by formalizing a service level that has been in 
effect for the past several weeks.  An improvement in service should be realized 
because we will operate a higher frequency of trains overall in this lane. 
 
We appreciate your business.   
 
Pacer Stacktrain 
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